
This Week’s Activities 
 

Sunday, May 12 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 

Mother’s Day, H.O.P.E. Offering 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship, Joyful Noise Rehearsal 
Sunday School for All Ages 

Monday, May 13 
1:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Security Risk Assessment Walkthrough 
Safety & Security Meeting 

Tuesday, May 14 
6:00 p.m. 

 
Worship Meeting 

Wednesday, May 15 
9:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Gentle Yoga 
Linus Group 
Handbell Choir/Worship Band Rehearsals 
Worship Choir Rehearsal, Beautiful Mess 

Thursday, May 16 
11:30 a.m. 
1:00 p.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
6:30 p.m. 

 
KirkWood Silver Luncheon – Park Lane Tavern 
Blood Drive 
Gen C  
Bible Study – Sweers, Stepping Stones 

Friday, May 17 
7:15 a.m.  

 
Men’s Prayer Group  

Saturday, May 18 
9:00 a.m.  
6:00 p.m. 

 
Drive By Food Collection 
International Foods Potluck Dinner 

Sunday, May 19 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 
4:00 p.m.  

 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship, Joyful Noise Rehearsal 
Sunday School for All Ages 
KYG (KirkWood Youth Group) 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday May 12, 2024 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to Make Him Known to All 
 

 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org  
 

Pastor Chris Shearer 

pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com 
Please see the full church calendar online. 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com
https://kirkwoodpcusa.org/events/


Order of Worship 

 
 

 

Song “Who You Say I Am”  

Welcoming Each Other   

Announcements Pastor Chris Shearer 

Call to Worship  

Opening Prayer   

Song “Same God”  

Hymn #361 “How Firm a Foundation”  

Kids’ Prayer Time   

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time 

Anthem “Grace” 
arr. Brenda Austin 

Handbell Ensemble 

Sermon Our Happy Place (Week 3) 
Spiritual Growth Pastor Chris Shearer 

Congregational Prayer   

Hymn #339 “Be Thou My Vision”  

Benediction  Pastor Chris Shearer 

Song “You Are My King (Amazing Love)”  

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Linda B. 
Dominique C. 
Jerry D. 
Betty D. 
David and Ruth D. 
Anne E. 
Joe H. 
Mike M. 
Don N. 
Kim R. 
Pat R. 
Carla R. 
Hans S. 
Donna S. 
Regine T. 
Ada W. 
Pepper W.  

Linda B.’s brother, Dan 
Jerry & Janet D.’s daughter, Jill 
Ida D.’s sister, Pearlie 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Betty D.’s sister, Madelyn 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Al & Candee G.’s son 
Regina H.’s parents 
Cathy H.’s mom, Joyce 
Jeane H.’s husband, Stan 
Jo Ann K.’s daughter, Teresa 
Art & Jody P.’s daughter, Alise 
Bob & Christine P.’s son, Justin 
Kim R.’s father, Jim 
Tim & Amanda S.’s son, Sam 
Robin W.’s parents 
Lisa W.’s mother  

Sympathy to the family of Herman Reece (Charlie R.’s father) 
Sympathy to the family of John Ruddle 

 

 
  

Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it in 

the Offerings & Prayer Requests box, call/email the church 

office, or type your prayer request when you Check In online 

and the request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 



 

 

 

THRIVE - Are you wondering what Thrive is all about? Would you volunteer if 

it was during the evening?  Well, here is your chance.  On June 13th, from 

4:45 – 7:00pm, KirkWood can provide help in the Food Pantry. We will be 

assisting guests as they check in, starting the shopping experience, bagging 

their groceries and putting it in their cars. We need 5 more people who are 

able to stand for that time frame. If interested or have any questions, please 

contact Connie Barlow (757-876-4791). 
 
Special Furniture Move – York County Housing is in the process of demolishing 
and rebuilding 14 houses on Cary’s Chapel Road (near Poquoson).  The first house 
has been completed and KirkWood needs more volunteers to help.  On Friday, May 
17th, we’ll assist the family in moving from an apartment to the new house.  This 
will be a joyous event.  Contact Arba Williamson if you’re able to help. 

 
 

2nd Thursday Free Lunches  
First Presbyterian Church, Hampton 

We need volunteers for this KirkWood mission 

opportunity.  Two (2) volunteers are needed from 10am – 

1pm on the 2nd Thursday of each month.  First Hampton 

supplies all the lunch items.  Volunteers assemble bag 

lunches and hand them out to all who stop by.  First 

Hampton needs our help to keep this important event 

going.  45 to 50 lunches are distributed every month!   

Contact Arba Williamson (757-344-5588) or sign up at 

rebrand.ly/2ndHamptonlunch. 

Announcements 
 

It's Time for Your Questions! 
Have something about Christianity that's always confused or perplexed you? A 
biblical question that you can't sort through? Is there a topic that would really help 
you personally?  Well, now's the time to submit those questions for our annual 
summer Q&A series that will take place in July and August. You can email your 
questions/suggestions to Pastor Chris - pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com.  Don't wait 
too long - space in the series fills up FAST!  

 

Our next Red Cross Blood Drive will be held in the 

Fellowship Hall on Thursday, May 16, from 1-6. 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN TIME. This drive will 

be held in memory of Steve Hudgins and to 

honor all those who have received blood during 

their lifetimes. If you or someone you know 

would like to share their story, please let Cathy 

Hudgins (hudgepudge@aol.com) know, so she 

can include them on the day of the drive. 

Appointments are filling up fast. If you need help making your appointment, 

please contact Cathy.  

 
International Foods Night Potluck: We're getting close! It's almost time for great 
food from countries near and far.  Bring your favorite dish to our second 
International Foods Night Potluck Supper on Saturday, May 18th at 6 PM in the 
KirkWood Fellowship Hall. In addition to great culinary options, there will be 
entertainment focused on fare from around the globe. Sign up in the narthex or on-
line at https://rebrand.ly/internationalfoods.  

 
Graduates - The office needs your help. If you, or your child, is a senior in high 

school or college and will be graduating this spring (or graduated last fall), 

please contact the office by next Sunday, May 19th. Please contact 

Albertina by email at office@kirkwoodpcusa.org or 757-766-0343 with the 

name of the student, the school from which they will be graduating, future 

plans (if known) and a senior/graduation picture. We will also recognize our 

high school graduates during worship on June 2nd. Thank you so much. 
 

THEY’RE HERE! 
Would you like a flock of flamingos to appear in a loved 
one’s yard for 2 nights? Would you like insurance so that 
a loved one doesn’t get you? Well then please head to the 
fellowship hall after the service today and see Joyce 
Armstrong or Cindy Williamson. They can help you with 
either or both options! Details on the bulletin board near 
the side entrance, the Kronicle, or April in the fellowship 
hall. Cash, checks, and credit cards accepted. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B49A9A92EA7FD0-46080856-2ndthursday#/
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KirkWood Silver will rally on Thursday, May 16th, for good food and fellowship 
at Park Lane Tavern, 4200 Kilgore Ave.  It is in Peninsula Town Center, where there 
are unique shopping opportunities. The van will be going for those who prefer not 
to drive, park, and walk!  Sign up in the Narthex through May 12th. Invite someone 
new to KW to join us!   Contacts:  Gloria Griffin at 757-719-0995/ 
gloriagriffin@cox.net or Wanda Birch at 757-868-8651/ wandjbirch@verizon.net.   

 

 
Women's retreat 

Ladies, it's been a long time since we have had a women's 
retreat. Interested? We are looking at September (dates to be 
determined) in Sandbridge starting on Friday afternoon and 
running through Sunday afternoon. If you are interested, please 
complete the online form by May 26th.  If we have enough 
interest, we will start the planning.  
Thank you, 
Christine Pregler & Connie Barlow   
https://bit.ly/KW_Womensretreat 

  

 

Monthly Mission Collections 

Today, May 12th (and the second Sunday of every month) is our collection 

for HOPE (Helping Other People Eat).  Donations are divided between 

Menchville House, Faith Alive and Feeding the Children of Congo. 

 

 

 
Vet Meal Mission - You can help with this ministry by 
providing meals for 2 Vet homes (5 men in each home) 
every Monday.  (The meals can be homemade or 
purchased at a store/restaurant.)  Sign up in the Narthex 
or online by clicking here.  Contact Zora Parker or Gloria 
Griffin if you can help. 

 
 

 

 
 
Thank you KirkWood for your generous support of our KirkWood Kupboard.  Our 
Kupboard may be small, but it sure is mighty!  We appreciate your donations of 
non-perishable food items and continue to find dry cereals, baby foods/formulas, 
all sorts of pastas, spaghetti sauces, canned tomatoes, peanut butter and jelly, juices, 
and canned meats are the most popular.  If you would prefer to donate monetarily, 
we love to shop and look for bargains and we are good at stretching a dollar!   
Please contact Susie Seay (susanseay@hotmail.com), Lisa Nickerson 
(lanickers62@gmail.com, and Toni Fisher (fishermd1@gmail.com) at any time. 

 

 
 

This morning’s sanctuary flowers were donated by Hope P. 
 In memory of June Futrell (her mother) & Carolyn Modlin (her sister) 

 

Flower Ministry 

We need donations to the flower ministry (sanctuary flowers each 

Sunday).  The fund has gone into the negative.  Each week, volunteers 

take the sanctuary flowers and make several small arrangements to be 

taken to the sick and shut in. If you would like to volunteer to make flower 

arrangements after service on Sunday you can sign up at  online by 

clicking here. 
 

If you would like to donate sanctuary flowers, you can sign up  online here 

(or call/email the office to sign up).  2024 dates are available online. You 

can dedicate flowers for a special occasion or in memory/honor of 

someone.  Flower arrangements are $35.00 per week.  You can pay online 

by clicking here or send a check with "Flowers" on the memo line. 

 

Scan QR code 
to donate 

KirkWood 

Food 

Kupboard 

Book Sale in Fellowship Hall Today! 

We’re doing another round of selling books for the church library that we 

no longer need. We're getting close to finishing our revamp of the library.  

There's a table of books in the fellowship hall available for any donation 

you'd like to make. All donations will be used to buy new library books. 

Thanks in advance for your generosity! 
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